
To Mrs Judith Adams 
We have heard that there was a cattery here many years ago, and presume 
this is the accepted use of this site. 
In these circumstances we support this application with 2 provisos: 
Permission should be for a cattery only; no other animals could be 
boarded/bred here, and 
the owners should provide a collection and delivery service, and the 
business should be serviced in this manner, with no access for customers 
vehicles. 
John Dyke - Ashingdon Parish Clerk 


